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SUBJECT: Radio Industry Inquiry

You are advised that Council is not aware of any real deficiencies with the provision
of radio services within the Leeton Shire Regional Area and Council has not
received any complaints regarding the adequacy of the service.

Council is currently served by Radio 2WG (Wagga Wagga), Radio 2RG (Giriffith)
and FM99.7 (Griffith), in addition to receipt of ABC transmissions. It is understood
that SBS radio will be available in June 2001 in conjunction with the provision of
SBS television which is currently not available.

In the absence of any negative or positive community feedback, it is assumed that
the existing services satisfy the needs of our community.

Yours faithfully
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Brian McKellar
DIRECTOR
ENVIRONMENTAL & COMMUNITY SERVICES




